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Victory in Jesus

Doug

We praise the risen and reigning Lord Jesus for the amazing
victories we saw on this last trip.  I was so blessed to have my
entire family and another friend (Isaac Nichols in green) as part
of the team this time around!
We had the joy of launching the new PCU church plant in
Ngenge (near Kapchorwa, Eastern Uganda) through door-to-
door evangelism and open-air meeting crusades.  We saw many
profess faith in Christ, but counted 6 serious converts who
showed up to the launch worship service Sunday morning. 
We also had the joy of relaunching the original Kapchorwa PCU
church as a RE-plant, “New Hope PCU.”  This was also done
through door-to-door and crusades in Kapchorwa town.  People
respond to the direct Gospel in amazing numbers in Uganda, and
very sincerely as well, in this revival culture. Both of these church
plants are being pastored by a Trinity Biblical Institute alumni and
a TBI teacher, so this is the fruit and product of our TBI seminary
in Uganda!
The third week we preached in a church in Gulu on Sunday
morning (northern Uganda) and then came back to Kampala
(the capital of Uganda) for ministry in a local church and school
and other ministry meetings.  Thank you for all your prayers and
support for this trip and for TCWM.  Our global vision is to create
seminaries, which create pastors, which create churches, which
create disciples, in Africa, to the Glory of God. 

May God Bless each one of you,

Doug McNutt
President, Trinity Center for World Mission

Doug preaching at the crusade with 300+
in attendance. 

Launch Service of Ngenge Trinity
Presbyterian Church!

Crusade in Kapchorwa, Uganda.
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Donations may be made at
www.trinitycwm.com/donate
or sent to PO Box 580,
Dahlonega, GA 30533. 
Note: For 2023, we are setting
aside 10% of all donations into
our strategic cash reserves to
balance cash flow for the
ministry year, this contributes
to the overall financial health
of the ministry. 

Last month while Doug and his family were in Uganda, we also sent a team to Rwanda!  This team included our office
manager, our board chairman, TCWM donors, and members of a supporting church.

While in Rwanda, we hosted a medical mission outreach at our TBI Rwanda campus.  We had the opportunity to serve
approximately 1,600 people through this two-day outreach!  Our Rwanda campus being relatively new, we were thankful
for this opportunity to reach our neighbors and care for those in close proximity to our campus. 

The second week, our team got to serve with World Witness at Nyabihu Christian Academy 
(NCA).  One of our team members, Nancy Sober, hosted a teacher training workshop to discuss 
biblical integration in education, and Charlie King taught local pastors about biblical manhood.   
We helped with repairs and renovations to this children's school, and visited homes carrying the 
Gospel message of Jesus Christ.

The final week, Charlie King and David Mullens both taught at the TBI Conference, teaching 
evangelism and discipleship.  About 70 students came, sat under their teaching, and 
participated in great discussion about sin and the doctrines of grace.  Please be praying for 
these students as they continue to think through and apply what they learned.  

The Lord is at work in the beautiful country of Rwanda, and we are thankful for the opportunity 
to serve Him and His people.  Thank you for giving through TCWM for the Kingdom of God!  

Rwanda July 2023

Would you consider
donating to TCWM?
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